
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/12/2013 2:26:58 PM

RedactedTo:
ccg@cpuc.ca.gov (ccg@cpuc.ca.gov); maria.solis@cpuc.ca.gov 
(maria.solis@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Wai-Yin.Chan@cpuc.ca.gov' (Wai- 
Yin.Chan@cpuc.ca.gov); 'aimee.cauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(aimee.cauguiran@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Redacted
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Shori, Sunil 
(sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E and CPUC Gas Safety Plan Meeting Recap

All,

Thanks for attending the Gas Safety Plan meeting yesterday. The working session with the 
CPUC proved to be helpful to getting us on track to provide an updated Safety Plan that will 
meet all the required criteria in June. PG&E has the majority of the information needed in its 
Plan; it is mostly a matter of organizing the sections properly and cross referencing the material 
to include our policies and procedures.

Next Steps:

Redacted will provide an updated draft of the Gas Safety Plan to Aimee 
Cauguiran by the first week of May. This draft will incorporate all comments given during the 
working session yesterday. Aimee will review this draft and give PG&E final comments prior 
to the filing date.

- Aimee/SED will provide clarity around what the Utilities are expected to file on June 
30, 2013. Currently, the guidance states that Utilities must resolve compliance deficiencies 
identified by the Consumer Protection and Safety Division (SED) by June 30, 2013. Is this an 
updated Safety Plan, a statement from PG&E and SED, or both? SED will provide this 
guidance to all Utilities.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thanks,
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Redacted
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